
 

                            Thursday 29th February 2024 

UKS2 VISIT TO PERSHORE HIGH SCHOOL – WEDNESDAY 6TH MARCH 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As part of our collaborative partnership with Pershore High School, our UKS2 class have been invited to watch the student 

production of ‘The Addams Family’ on Wednesday 6th March, followed by participation in a singing and dancing workshop. 

We apologise for the short notice, but it seems the original invitation did not make it through to us for technical reasons! 

On the day, children will need to be dropped off at Pershore High School between 9.15am and 9.25am please. Himbleton 
staff members will be on hand to greet the children in front of the main Reception at Pershore High School. We hope that 
parents/carers will be able to work together to facilitate shared lifts, as it is only by taking this approach that we are able 
to keep attendance at this event cost-free to families. If you do have any problems in organising for your child to be taken 
to Pershore, then please let us know and we will of course try our very best to help with this. 

The children will have an opportunity to meet other children from local feeder primary schools and familiarise themselves 
with parts of the school during the day. Squash will be provided at break time and snacks will also be available to purchase 
for 50p per item during this time. Children may bring their own snacks if they would prefer. 

All children will need a packed lunch on this day. This option can be ordered via Aspens if you choose to do so, but this will 
need to be done by Monday at the latest to ensure delivery. Children should also ensure that they bring a water bottle 
along with them for use during the day. 

Please note: school uniform should be worn, rather than the usual PE kit on a Wednesday. 

The children and staff will travel back to school by coach at 2.25pm (cost of this covered by the school), in time for usual 
collection.  

We believe that this will be an exciting, enjoyable and valuable experience for the children. Please complete the slip below 
and return it to school by Monday 4th March. If you have any queries at all, please don’t hesitate to speak to us. 

  

Kind regards,  

Mrs Martin 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Name of Child: …………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Please tick as appropriate: 

                     

I consent to my child attending the UKS2 visit to Pershore High School on 6.3.24. 

I confirm that my child will be transported to Pershore High School between 9.15am and 9.25am. 

My child will be transported by: ………………………………………………………………………………………… 

             

Signed: ………………………………………………………………………. (Parent/Carer) 

NEIGHT HILL 

HIMBLETON 

DROITWICH 

WORCS. 
WR9 7LE 

Telephone:   01905 391231 

Website:  www.himbleton.worcs.sch.uk 

                                              HEADTEACHER:  Mrs Gemma Martin 


